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Dear Ma’am/Sir: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your research paper, “Keyboard-Based Gaming 
Exposure: Its Relationship to Students’ Typing Skill,” has been ACCEPTED for ORAL 
PRESENTATION for the 4th SPUP International Interdisciplinary Research Conference to be 
held at St. Paul University Philippines on December 12-14, 2019.  
 
For the details of the fees, visit http://spupiirc4.com.ph/#. You may deposit your 
payment in any of the SPUP Bank Accounts and send a scanned deposit slip form to 
jmorales@spup.edu.ph. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
DR. EMOLYN M. IRINGAN 
Chair, Paper Review Committee 
4nd International Interdisciplinary Research Conference 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


